
Chairman and Members of the Committee, 

 

As a ND landowner, I’m writing in support of SB2379.  SB2379 will protect our rights as 
private property owners from private corporations from doing what they want on our land 
without our permission.    The landowners should be respected and deserve to be treated 
fairly.   

 

I respectfully urge a “Do Pass” on SB2379. 

 

Sabrina Hildenbrand 

Monango, ND 

District 28 


